
Dolores Bears Booster Club
Meeting Minutes
March 1, 2021  

Present: Shelly Purkat, Brenda Spurlock, Kim Parr, Pamela Wilderson, Melissa 
Brunner, Shauna Wark, Brook Stiegelmeyer, Christina Eastman, Katie, 
Mikkelson, Dawn Edwards & Heather Welch.

The meeting was called to order at 5:01 pm.

Secretary Minutes:  Minutes from the February 1st, 2021 meeting were shared by Pam. Shelly made a 
motion to approve the minutes and it was seconded by Pam.  Minutes were approved.

Treasurer’s Report:  Kim shared the treasurer’s report. Total balance was $7,997.32. Total deposits were 
$6.96 and total expenses were $71.04.  The ending balance was $7,933.24.  Pam made a motion to 
approve the treasurer’s report and Christina seconded the motion. Treasurer’s report was approved.  
Kim also shared that she filed the Tax report.

Concessions Report: 
Nothing to report at this time.

ACTIVITIES:

Operation Graduation: 
Christina E. reported on Operation Graduation.  Donations are coming in as of their last meeting they 
had received $1,320 and more donations are coming in and that number is now closer to $4,000. The 
officers have organized and cataloged all the materials and supplies, instructions, etc. that can be passed 
on to next year’s officers. Melissa will send OG’s minutes to the Booster Club to be kept.

Student Council: Nothing to report at this time.

Athletics/Activities: Nothing to report at this time.

Old Business:

- Memory Tree for Rob Mellott- tabled until next month since Rene was not able to attend.
- Parent Teacher Conferences – March 2-5th – 

Talked about supporting local businesses and doing Taco Bar on Tuesday and Sandwiches and 
Salad on Wednesday. Katie and Susan will set up the food.  Pam made a motion that we 
purchase sandwiches/wraps and salad from 3 Chicks Bakery on Wednesday and Taco’s from 
Montezuma Restaurant for Tuesday’s PT conf teacher dinner. Shelly seconded motion. Shelly 
said she will contact Montezuma and Kim will contact 3 Chicks.  Brenda will get the drinks and 
paper-goods for the meals and bring them to the school.                       

- Senior Banners – Shelly reported that the district will be doing senior banners again this year. 
Discussion was held about Booster Club proving some financial support and how much that 
should be. A suggestion of a minimum dollar amount be set that we would contribute this year 
and possibly in future years. This amount could be increased on a year to year basis based on 
Booster Club’s budget each year. Brenda made a motion “that for 20-21 school year we give the 



district $500 dollars to help with the purchase of senior banners”.  Melissa seconded the 
motion. No dissention was heard and motion passed.

New Business:
- Request for funds from Track – A request was received from Brook Elder to purchase 30 bucket 

hats at $21 a piece for a total $664.78 that track participants will keep. Discussion was held and 
a motion was made by Melissa “that we purchase the bucket hats for the track team at a cost of 
$664.78 for this year and that if they are needed again next year the athletes will use them 
again”.  Shelly seconded the motion.  Motion passed.

- Operation Graduation Donation – Christina shared the need for funds for OG.  Shelly made a 
motion “that we donate $500 to Operation Graduation as we have in the past”.  Motion was 
seconded by Brenda. Motion passed. 

- Baseball Team – Sweatshirt need
Melissa shared that the baseball team needs to replace 2 sweatshirts for this year. Following 
discussion, Shelly made a motion “that we replace the 2 sweatshirts for the Baseball team for 
this year.” Motion was seconded by Brenda and motion passed. Cost will be around $80 for 
both.

- Cheer Competition meal money (10 girls?) Brook Steiglemeyer and Shauna Wark presented a 
request for provide funds to help the cheer squad to attend a cheer competition. The request is 
for a meal for the team while they are attending the cheer competition in Colo Springs. After 
discussion, Melissa made a motion “that we give the cheer squad $200 ($15 per person for 12 
people plus tip) to use this year.” Brenda seconded the motion.  Motion passed.

-
Our next meeting will be Monday, April 5th, 2021 at 5:00 pm in the HS commons.

Meeting adjourned at 5:50 pm. 

Notes submitted by P. Wilderson


